
Contact 
Phone- 01604 529700 (08:00 - 16:00
Monday – Friday)
Email-
wnccommunications@kier.co.uk
Emergency Phone (Out of hours)-
01604 651074

Keeping you informed
Visit uk.one.network or scan the below 
QR code for more information on 
roadworks

Get in touch
We value your feedback on how we 
can improve our service and your 
experience

Thank you!

What: West Northants Council, working with Kier Transportation 
will be carrying out carriageway resurfacing works . This work will 
include new asphalt surfacing, installing new anti-skid, road 
markings and civils. 

Where: The works will take place along the A422 from 
Farthinghoe to Middleton Cheney 

When:   14th - 19th July 
21st – 26th July
7th – 11th July
28th – 1st August
4th – 8th August 

Working hours: 14th - 19th July 9:30-15:30 
21st – 26th July – 20:00-6:00
7th – 11th July - 20:00-6:00
28th – 1st August – 20:00-6:00
4th – 8th August – 20:00-6:00

Traffic Management: 
14th -19th July – 24/7 – 2 Way lights. 
Remaining Dates -
A road closure will be in place along with an approved diversion 
route. 
Residents / Businesses: Access for residents/businesses within 
the closure will be maintained where possible. However, 
prolonged delays are to be expected. There will be no access 
through the closure for any businesses/residents outside the 
closure extents.  

Emergency Vehicles: We aim to maintain access for emergency 
vehicles when safe to do so. 

Pedestrians and Cyclists: Cyclists will be asked to follow the 
traffic management diversion route. 

Public Transport: Bus stops will be suspended during the works. 
Bus services will be notified of the works and will make 
alternative arrangements. Please contact your local bus provider 
for further information.
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